
Christmas Festivities
at Playwell
Nativity Performance
Our Nativity performance will be held on Wednesday 14th December at 11.30. For the
performance we ask that you are seated in the Church by 11.20. If your child does not attend
Wednesday morning, we ask that they come along and join in. The concert will last about
15-20 minutes as the children are still very young.

Everyone is invited to watch the performance, grandparents, aunties, uncles etc, as there is
plenty of room in the Church.

You are welcome to take photographs but we please ask that you do not place them on
Facebook etc if other children are in them. This enables us to respect the privacy of other
families.

May we ask you that if your child appears upset on the stage that you come and sit with
him/her as the children can become overwhelmed by the occasion.

Christmas Party
We will be having a Christmas party on Friday 16th December at 10.00 - 12.00, and we ask
that you bring your child in at 10.00 and collect at 12.00.

If your child does not attend Friday mornings, they are, of course, still invited at no extra
charge, but please let Julie know if he/she will be attending as we need an appropriate
number of adults to supervise.

There will be no Friday afternoon session.

Father Christmas will be waiting to see each child and give them a gift when you collect them
at 12.00.

This is also the last day of term.

New Year
Please remember that we are back on Wednesday 4th January 2023.

May we take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year .

The Playwell team
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